
you are invited
Please join us as we celebrate the

groundbreaking of the Building Project 

This milestone marks the beginning of an exciting new
chapter for the School District of Shiocton. Together, we
will break ground on the future filled with learning,
growth, and opportunities for our students, staff, and
community!

October 16, 2025 

9:00AM

Event Highlights: 
Welcome & remarks from school leaders and students
Groundbreaking ceremony 
Light refreshments and community fellowship

At the corner of 
Broad and Pine Street


